
Laurie Leader - Re: BP#2015-00748 26  Brackett Street - Sign Permit 

Hi Laurie,

Yes to both!

Thanks,
Anne

On 4/27/15 8:59 AM, Laurie Leader wrote:

Ann,

I am handling the sign permit for 26 Brackett Street.  Can you clarify the following:

1. Is Baxter Candies a first floor tenant? 
2. Is this a multi-tenant building? 

Once I receive these clarifications, I will continue with the zoning review.

Thank you,

Laurie

Laurie Leader
Plan Review/Code Enforcement
City of Portland, Maine
Inspections Division
389 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101

P: 207-874-8714
F: 207-874-8716
E: lrl@portlandmaine.gov
To view building permit status go to http://www.portlandmaine.gov/792/Permit-Status

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public 
officials or city employees about government business may be classified as public records. 
There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-
mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.   

--
Anne Nanovic, Owner
Baxter's Fine Candies, LLC
Portland, Maine
www.baxtersfinecandies.com
(207) 210-1159

From: Baxter's Fine Candies <baxter@baxtersfinecandies.com>
To: Laurie Leader <LRL@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 4/27/2015 9:47 AM
Subject: Re: BP#2015-00748 26  Brackett Street - Sign Permit
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